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 Sunday of Easter  

April 15, 2018 

Mass Intentions 
Monday, April 16 

Acts 6:8-15/Ps 119:23-24, 26-27, 29-30 [1ab]/Jn 6:22-29  

 8:00 AM Mass – Roseann Muehlbach + 

Tuesday, April 17 

Acts 7:51-8:1a/Ps 31:3cd-4, 6 and 7b and 8a,  

17 and 21ab [6a]/Jn 6:30-35 

 7:00 AM Mass – Jim Jones + 

Wednesday, April 18 

Acts 8:1b-8/Ps 66:1-3a, 4-5, 6-7a [1]/Jn 6:35-40 

  6:00 PM Mass – The Robertson Family + 

Thursday, April 19 

Acts 8:26-40/Ps 66:8-9, 16-17, 20 [1]/Jn 6:44-51  

   8:00 AM Mass – Harold Lister + 

Friday, April 20 

Acts 9:1-20/Ps 117:1bc, 2 [Mk 16:15]/Jn 6:52-59 

      8:00 AM Mass – Sara Barbosa + 

Saturday, April 21 

Acts 9:31-42/Ps 116:12-13, 14-15, 16-17 [12]/Jn 6:60-69 

            8:00 AM Mass – No intention scheduled  

            4:00 PM  Mass – Vincent Sutera + 

Sunday, April 22 

Acts 4:8-12/Ps 118:1, 8-9, 21-23, 26, 28, 29 [22]/1 Jn 3:1-2/ 

Jn 10:11-18        

 8:30 AM  Mass – People of the Parish 

       11:30 AM  Mass – Roseann Muehlbach + 

 

Prayers and Sympathy to the family and friends of Paula 

Dial, who worked part-time in our Parish Office for over two 

years.  Please pray for Paula and her family. 

 

The Altar Society is looking for helpers to decorate crosses 

which will be sold for Memorial Day. No experience 

necessary. If possible, bring a glue gun, glue sticks, and wire 

cutters. We will meet on Tues., April 17 at 6:00 PM in the 

sewing room in the Rectory basement (enter through food 

pantry door). 

 

Child Abuse Prevention Month: Did you know that child 

sexual abuse can be prevented? Awareness that child abuse 

exists and can exist anywhere is a start. It is critical to build 

safety barriers around children and young people to keep them 

from harm. These barriers come in the form of protective 

guardians, codes of conduct, background evaluations, policies 

and procedures, and safety training programs. 

 

        Online Giving is a convenient way to make your parish 

contributions. Contact Paula Bokay, 232-7763, for assistance 

in setting up/managing your Online Giving account through 

our website. With a smart phone, click on the QR code to go 

directly to Cathedral’s website at www.cathedralsj.org.

                         This Coming Week 

Monday, April 16 
9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

6:00-6:50 PM School of Religion – Ruggle Hall 

7:00 PM  Book Club Meeting - St. Anne’s Room 

Tuesday, April 17 

6:00-7:00 PM Daisies (Kline) – Ruggle Hall 

6:00 PM  Decorating Memorial Crosses-Sewing Room 

7:00 PM  Boy Scouts – Gym 

Wednesday, April 18 

9:00 AM-12:00 PM Sewing & Craft Group–Rectory Basement 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry - Rectory Basement 

4:00-5:30 PM Safety/Security Mtg-Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Rm 

6:30 PM  Pastoral Council – Msgr. Dierkes Mtg Room 

Thursday, April 19 

8:00 AM All School Mass 

9:00-11:00 AM Cathedral School Open House - School 

7:00 PM Cathedral Choir Rehearsal – Church 

Friday, April 20    
9:00 AM Race for Education 

9:30-11:00 AM Food Pantry – Rectory Basement 

Saturday, April 21 
3:00-3:30 PM Confessions 

3:30 PM  Rosary 

4:00 PM  Mass 

6:00 PM  Spring Trivia Night - Gym 

Sunday, April 22 – Earth Day 
8:00 AM Rosary 

8:30 AM Mass 

After Mass Coffee and Donuts – Ruggle Hall 

11:30 AM Mass 

  2:00 PM  Scout Mass/Reception – Church/Ruggle Hall 

 

All are welcome to attend the Sacrament of the Anointing 

the Sick which will be offered at a Mass at St. James Church 

in St. Joseph on Saturday, April 21, at 10:00 AM.   The 

Most Rev. James V. Johnston, DD, will be the Celebrant & 

Homilist;  Priests of the Deanery will concelebrate; and the 

Knights of Columbus will be the Honor Guard. This event is 

sponsored by the St. Joseph Region, Order of Malta.  A 

reception will follow in St. James’ Msgr. Moriarty Hall. 

 

SCOUT MASS NEXT SUNDAY - The Annual Scout Mass 

and Presentation of Religious Emblems will be celebrated 

here next Sunday, April 22, at 2:00 PM.  Youth from area 

scout units will be presented with religious emblems which 

they have earned this year, including six boys from our own 

Troop 47.  All are welcome to attend this Mass. 

 

Cathedral’s Alumni Appreciation and Memorial Mass will 

be on Friday, May 4, at 8:00 AM.  Please join us to celebrate 

faith, family, and fellowship with our current students and 

staff.  We also will honor and pray for all deceased alumni and 

welcome the Class of 2018 as our new alumni.  A reception in 

Ruggle Hall will follow Mass.  Please contact the School 

Office, 232-8486 or aburkart@cathedralsj.org, if you have 

any questions. 

 

WEEKLY INCOME REPORT 
Budget    $76,166.00 

Week 1 $12,586.43 Pantry, Aged, Sick & Poor $     989.00  

Week 2 $10,971.93 Pantry, Aged, Sick & Poor  $     302.00 

Total $24,819.36 

Variance     - $51,346.64
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Lord, let your face shine on us. (Ps 4)
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t Forget:  Matthew Bobela, a senior tenor at Bishop 

LeBlond High School, will be performing a Senior Recital 

this Sunday, April 15, 3:00 PM, in our Cathedral.  The 

recital also will feature Christie Ottinger and the LBHS 

Concert Choir.  There will be a dessert reception following 

the recital in Ruggle Hall.  Admission is free, with a free-will 

offering.  Proceeds go to the Bishop LeBlond Music Dept. 

 

The Knights of Columbus Council 571 invites everyone to 

come to a Steak Fry on Saturday, April 21, 5:00-8:00 PM, at 

their Council Hall at 4520 Mitchell Ave. $10 for Adults, $5 

for kids (hamburger). Menu: salad, steak, potatoes, vegetable, 

and dessert. There also will be a 50/50 drawing. Proceeds go 

towards helping Bishop LeBlond High School, St. Joseph 

Catholic Schools, and Special Olympics.  Please come for a 

good meal and help support the Knights.  RSVP to their 

Council Hall at 232-2859, Steve at 387-1070, Jim at 752-

3532, Dennis at 390-4520, or JF at 351-1384. 

 

Empty Bowls: Tuesday, April 24, 11:30 AM-1:00 PM, at 

Wyatt Park Baptist Church. $25 admission.  Lunch includes 

soup samples from local restaurants, bread, drink, and dessert.  

Proceeds benefit the Hunger Coalition which includes 

Catholic Charities, InterServ, Open Door Food Kitchen, 

and Second Harvest. Make your reservations by contacting 

364-3663 or go online at www.emptybowlsstjoe.com.  

 

Join us for a fun night of Family BINGO at St. Rose of Lima 

Church in Savannah on April 28!  Doors open at 6:00 PM, 

BINGO starts at 6:30 PM in St. Rose’s Parish Hall (707 S. 

Hall Ave - enter through lower level).  Cost is $2.00/card, or 3 

cards/$5.00!  There will be amazing prizes for each game 

winner.  Event includes a 50/50 raffle and concessions. 

 

Coffee and Silence - A Prayerful day Away  at Sophia 

Spirituality Center in Atchison, Kansas, on Wed., May 2, 

9:00 AM-4:00 PM.  Treat yourself to a day of silent prayer, 

reading, contemplative walking, and rest.  Coffee will be 

provided; bring a sack lunch and enjoy a prayerful day away! 

Contact 913-360-6173 or www.sophiaspiritualitycenter.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHECK THIS OUT. . . The Good News Of Cathedral  

 Congratulations to Natalie Burnett, Gr. 7, who qualified 

to participate in the National Spelling Bee in Washington 

DC in May! What an honor!  

 Thank you to Kevin Ridens and Menard's for sponsoring 

a food drive to benefit Cathedral's Food Pantry. We 

appreciate your thoughtfulness as we fight hunger in our 

community. God Bless you. 

 

Our School and ECC News 

 Cathedral School is hosting an Open House on 

Thursday, April 19, 9:00-11:00 AM.  We will be offering 

school tours and provide information to enroll your child 

for the 2018-2019 school year.  Come and find out what 

sets Cathedral apart from the rest!  Please contact the 

School Office, 232-8486, to schedule your tour! 

 Our Race for Education on Friday, April 20, will raise 

funds to help provide an exceptional, faith-filled Catholic 

education for the children of Cathedral School. The race 

will be held at Bishop LeBlond High School.  Students in 

K-4
th

 grades will walk from 9:00-10:00 AM.  Students in 

Grades 5-8 will walk from 10:15-11:15 AM.  Several 

volunteers are needed to help with time cards, distribution 

of water, and more. Please volunteer to help, come to walk 

with us, or come to cheer us on!  

 You are invited to the Cathedral Spring Trivia Night 

on Saturday, April 21, in our Gym.  Doors open at 5:00 

PM with the Trivia beginning at 6:00 PM.  Mark 

Struthers has been busy working on his categories and 

questions. Test your trivia knowledge and have a great 

time.  Thank you to Lacy & Joe Zoubek and Mark 

Struthers for coordinating this fun event.  For more 

information or to register your team, please contact Cally 

Dahlstrom at cdahlstrom@cathedralsj.org or 232-

8486.  Proceeds benefit the Cathedral Technology Fund. 

 

Save the Date for the 2018 Catholic Men’s Conference on 

Saturday, May 26, 7:00 AM-5:00 PM, at Our Lady of 

Guadalupe Church. Men, please come to this day of spiritual 

growth and Inspiration with dynamic speaker/author, Jesse 

Romero!  Cost for conference and box lunch is $15 in advance, 

$20 at the door.  For information, contact Kevin Hummer at 

387-7502, or David Hurst at 262-3950.  

 

Pilgrimage to Poland and Germany, August 2-13, 2020 – 

Father Tom Ludwig invites you to join him on a Pilgrimage 

to Poland to walk the steps of St. John Paul II, and to see the 

Oberammergau’s Passion Play, which is only performed 

every 10 years. Limited number of spaces on the pilgrimage is 

available.  For an e-file and more information, email Father 

Tom Ludwig at frtom4503@gmail.com or contact 800-206-

8687 or www.pilgrimages.com/frpaulcolling. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stewardship Makes a Difference… With your generous 

donations through the gold envelopes, we are able to 

provide meat and toiletries, along with food donations, to 

our community. We are in need of small empty plastic 

containers that dips, cottage cheese, sour cream, etc., come 

in. We fill those with laundry detergent. We fill empty 

water bottles with shampoo. We also can use empty liquid 

hand soap containers which we refill. Thanks for 

your ongoing support of Cathedral's Food Pantry. 

 Cathedral Cash . . . Use Cathedral Cash when shopping for 

groceries, gas, clothing, spring clean-up, and your home 

improvement needs. The cards can be purchased or ordered 

in the west vestibule after our weekend Masses, from the 

School at 232-8486 or CathedralCash@cathedralsj.org, or 

online on the website   www.shopwithscrip.com.    

Interested in a Pilgrimage to Italy?  Fr. Matt Rotert will 

be one of the spiritual leaders for this Pilgrimage on Nov. 

7-16, 2018.  Visit Padua, Venice, Verona, & Rome.  

Tour includes Masses celebrated at special Shrines, a 

Papal audience, and visits to interesting and famous sites.  

Contact our Parish Office for an informational brochure, 

or contact “Travel Tyme” at 800-886-2151. 
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